
 

family, resident, and staff update 
April 22 2022 

COVID 

Dear Villa Marie families, residents, and staff, 

As we now with the outbreak things change constantly in addition to the measures below 
as if today the MOH has put further restrictions due to positive cases found in prevalence 
swabbing 

As precautionary measures, the whole building is in outbreak status: 

 

• All visitors must be masked at all times – no eating or drinking while in the building 

• No group activities where people cannot be social distanced 

• Prevalence testing will be conducted on staff and residents in the upcoming days 

 

Also added today April 22, 2022 

 

• All residents to mask in common areas 

• Only 4 designated visitors allowed in during the outbreak (at this time) with only 2 being 

allowed in at once. We will take the designated visitors off of the list that was used for 

the last outbreak at this time.  

 

 

We are doing all we can to contain the outbreak, working closely with our zone’s Medical Officer 
of Health and Alberta Health Services. We are monitoring residents very closely. 

As with previous outbreaks, the outbreak status will be updated at covenantcare.ca by 6 pm on 
Thursday. Please direct questions to me at 403-406-5700 or email admin@covenantcare.ca. 

 
Thank you for your continued support, we will update you with any new information and 
continue to be diligent with precautions, please do not visit the site if you are unwell. 
 
 
Lisa Manning 
Site Administrator 
403-406-5700 
Lisa.manning@covenantcare.ca 

http://www.covenantcare.ca/
mailto:admin@covenantcare.ca

